
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thurday 

June 27, 2024 
 

 
 Call for assistance:  One of our grade 8 students lost a special gold chain during the celebrations 

outside on Tuesday.  If anyone has found a gold chain, please turn it in to the main office with our 
many thanks. 

 Would the owner of the pink bean bag chair in the music room please come and pick it up.  
 We still have some yearbooks available in the office.  If you or your parent(s) wish to purchase one, 

please bring $23 to the office - cash or cheque.  
 Last call for library books and textbooks - please bring them back to the library ASAP this morning. 

Any books not turned in today will be marked lost, with a replacement fee. Happy Summer Reading! 
 Have a wonderful summer, everyone!! 

 


